
 

 

Date: April 14, 2017  

 

To: Mississippi Architects, Landscape Architects and Professional Engineers  

 

From:  Mark Humphreys, Executive Director 

  Mississippi Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Surveyors 

  660 North Street, Suite 400, Jackson, MS 39202 

  601-359-6160 |  mhumphreys@pepls.state.ms.us   

 

  Jenny Owen, Executive Director 

  Mississippi State Board of Architecture 

  2 Professional Parkway, #2B, Ridgeland, MS 39157 

  601-856-4652 |  jowen@msboa.ms.gov  

 

Subject:  Construction Management Services  
 

The Mississippi Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Surveyors and the 

Mississippi State Board of Architecture formed the Joint Committee on Building Design and 

Construction in 2013. The Committee, with members from each board, has met numerous times 

to discuss issues of mutual interest and shared responsibilities. Through the Joint Committee, we 

are committed to working together to safeguard life, health and property within Mississippi. 

 

Recently, both Boards have discussed the topic of construction management within the scope of 

our licensed professionals’ practice and have agreed to issue the following joint position:   

 

An Architect or Professional Engineer, if properly qualified by training, education and 

experience, may perform construction management services without obtaining any additional 

license or certification, provided that the architect or professional engineer does not perform any 

construction work on the project being managed. 

 

Additionally, a landscape architect, if properly qualified by training, education and experience, 

may perform construction management services for a landscape architectural project without 

obtaining any additional license or certification, provided that the landscape architect does not 

perform any construction work on the project being managed. 

 

 

 
 

M I S S I S S I P P I  B O A R D  O F  L I C E N S U R E  F O R  P R O F E S S I O N A L  
E N G I N E E R S  A N D  S U R V E Y O R S  
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